



8 Clementi Avenue 3 Singapore 129903 Tel: 67797449 Fax: 67732898 Email: admin\_clementi\_ps@moe.edu.sg

CTP/2018/P1/109

5 January 2018

Through the Principal

Dear Parents/Guardians,

## **Back-to-School Programme (Primary 1)**

As part of our efforts to strengthen school-family partnerships, we invite you to our Back-to-School Programme on <u>Friday</u>, 19 January 2018 from <u>7.45 a.m. to 1.15 p.m.</u>

The programme consists of several activities. Please refer to the table below for details.

19 January 2018 (Friday)		
7.45 a.m. to 1.15 p.m.		
Time	Activity	Venue
7.45 – 7.55 am	Arrival of parents/ guardians	School Canteen
8.00 – 8.40 am	Lesson sit-in (one period)	P1 Classrooms
8.45 – 9.30 am	Recess with your child/ward	School Canteen
9.30 – 10.00 am	Assembly Programme for Parents and Clementians by Health Promotion Board (HPB) Title of Skit: 'Happy, Healthy Family'	School Hall
10.00 – 11.00 am	Networking with Form Teachers (FTs to lead parents/guardians back to class, P1 Clementians to stay in the hall for Dialogue with AYH)	P1 Classrooms
11.00 – 11.15 am	Toilet Break	
11.15 – 1.15 pm	Parenting Talk by FamilyMatters@School	Teaching Lab (Level 6)
	Topic: Helping Your Child Set Goals	
	Speaker : Ms Irene Ong	
	Please register at:	
	https://goo.gl/forms/TSpqwJ7VfNGsWqQB3	
	At the end of programme, parents/ guardians may like to proceed to the front gate to pick up your child/ ward.	



## Clementi Primary School

8 Clementi Avenue 3 Singapore 129903 Tel: 67797449 Fax: 67732898 Email: admin\_clementi\_ps@moe.edu.sg

The <u>Networking Session</u> provides an opportunity for you to meet your child's/ ward's From Teacher, and find out how well your child/ ward is settling in primary school. Form Teachers will share on matters such as class routines, setting of learning targets and expectations. You will also get to interact with the subject teachers as well as other parents. Please note that the networking session is <u>not</u> a one-to-one communication platform between the teacher and the parents; the Child-Teacher-Parent Conference (one-to-one session) will be held in May.

To <u>register</u> for the event, please complete the form via this link <a href="https://tinyurl.com/CTPNWS2018P1">https://tinyurl.com/CTPNWS2018P1</a> by Friday, 12 January 2018. You may also scan the QR Code below:



<u>School functions normally</u> on Friday, 19 January 2018. <u>Clementians</u> are required to report to school as usual.

We look forward to your presence and continued partnership.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely, Miss Nurul Huda Yazid Assistant Year Head (Lower Primary)